this issue, we would be grateful if you could give some thought to the best approach.

As mentioned above, we are currently preparing a table of suggested amendments to the AA which will be sent to Members prior to the meeting as part of our representations and information packs. We will also be providing reasons to approve the applications that will give members the comfort they need to support the application if they wish.

I would be grateful if you could let me know your thoughts on these suggestions so that we can agree the best approach for the night.

Please note that this email is sent without prejudice to any further legal advice.

Many thanks

Kind regards

Eilish Loftus
Senior Planner

eilish.loftus@indigoplanning.com
Please visit our new website at www.indigoplanning.com

Indigo Planning Limited Swan Court, Worple Road, London, SW19 4JS

T 020 8605 9400 F 020 8605 9401 W indigoplanning.com

This e-mail (including any attachments) is intended only for the recipient(s) named above. It may contain confidential or privileged

This e-mail (including any attachments) is intended only for the recipient(s) named above. It may contain confidential or privileged
information and should not be read, copied or otherwise used by any other person. If you are not a named recipient, please contact
sender and delete the e-mail from the system